

DPTC NEWSLETTER

SUMMER 2010

DEER PARK TENNIS CLUB INC.

WELCOME NEW MEMBERS 2010

Welcome to all our new members to the club. We trust that you will enjoy being part of our community sporting club. All members please remember during this busy time to ensure that courts are shared and that people using the courts are actually members. Please ask people using the courts if they are members. Please collect court fees \$20/court/hour and hand to committee member. Visitors are required to pay court fees. When courts are full, no singles play and you must offer to play doubles or leave the court. Play is limited to no more than 30 minutes.

Please note that you must close the padlock to remove your key after opening the courts. Also, lock gates when leaving. Junior players to be supervised by parents, as we do not provide baby sitting services

CLUB BREAK UP PARTY 2010 SAT 4th DEC'10 FROM 6.30PM.

Our club will be celebrating a most successful year at the club on Saturday 4th December, 2010 from 6.30pm with a club function which is being catered for this year. With 70 people confirmed for the evening, we may be able to squeeze a few more people in. We can accept final RSVP notices no later than this TUESDAY 30TH NOV at social tennis. Please print out an RSVP form from our website www.deerparktc.com and hand to Shane at social tennis between 7pm and 9pm. The cost is \$5 members and \$15 nonmembers with a member. Great door prizes to be won!

CONGRATULATIONS TO ALL OUR TEAMS!!

The club has six junior teams in the NSJTA Grand Finals this season, with four men's NSNTA and three ladies WSNTG teams have made the finals this season as well. We have high expectations that all our teams will do exceptionally well in the Grand Finals! Senior teams for next season will be selected soon

CHRIS SINGH TO COACH @ DEER PARK WITH HSTA!

Champion tennis player Chris Singh is set to coach at our club in the New Year. The exciting news was announced to the committee by Gim Kurti. The professional coaching program lead by former ATP tour player Gim Kurti of Hot Shots Tennis Academy is now well established at the Deer Park Tennis Club, so take up the opportunity and give Gim a call today! You can contact Gim on 0432 698 093 or www.hsta.com.au

*PLAYERS TO WATER ENTOUTCAS COURTS EVERY ½ HOUR!

Please ensure that if you are playing on the entoutcas courts 3 & 4 that they are watered before you start playing and every ½ hour or one set (which ever come first). The courts should also be bagged after each set

or ½ hour. This will keep the courts in a playable state. If courts are not bagged from fence to net and watered, they will become unplayable.

*HEALTHY AND FIT TENNIS – Returns January 2011!! Looking forward to a Healthier New Year in 2011? Then get off the couch and Get Fit! See noticeboard for full details.

OUTSTANDING COMPETTION FEES!!!!

If you have outstanding competition or membership fees please send to your cheque or money order to PO BOX 2069 BRIMBANK CENTRAL DEER PARK 3023. You will be asked to leave the courts if you are not fully paid up! Please support our club so that we can continue to provide you with better tennis facilities! We wish all our members and friends a very Merry Christmas and a Safe and Happy New Year if we don't see you at the club party on Saturday 4th December. We all look forward to an even more successful year in 2011!

ONGOING WORKING BEE

During the year members are asked to ensure that the facilities maintain their excellent condition. We achieve this by members doing some work every time they use the facilities. We have some weeds that need to be pulled out around the club, especially around the club buildings and shed, and up around the courts, including court 4 fence line near the kinder. Please take 10 minutes of your visit to pull out some weeds and do some general clean up. Please don't leave it to the same people to look after your club.